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Based on the feedback from KPATA
members, we learned that areas of
strength include: Online trainings and
KPATA Conference. More information to
come on areas for improvement!
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Many of our KPATA committees have gained new
members for the new program year - reach out if
you are interested in joining a committee (your
regional director can share the list of options with
you).

Along with continuing steps to clear the way for
the Executive Director job posting KPATA will
post a job opening for an Affiliate Coordinator,
a part-time position, designed to manage the
KPATA Affiliate parent educators. 

If you provide services to a family through
Bright Futures, you will be required to
complete Safe Sleep and HIPAA training.

We hope that you had the opportunity to attend
one of the EC Task Force Community Engagement
Conversations - please watch for other
opportunities to be involved in discussion.


